Upcoming events that you do NOT want to miss!



PRAYER MEETING ZOOM

FEB. 10, 2021



ZOOM SABBATH SCHOOL FEB. 13, 2021



ONLINE WORSHIP SERVICE

FEB. 13, 2021

EPIC

EPIKOS word, story, and events significant to a culture or community



This Sabbath

Pastor Tyler is continuing a short series on Fake Faith. In a world that is filled with spiritually counterfeit things that lead us away from God, we need to be sure we have the genuine article when it comes to our faith. We have looked at how presumption and superstition mimic faith, this Sabbath we're looking at perhaps the most dangerous counterfeit: certainty . Please join us!

Join us on Facebook or YouTube for our live stream services!

Prayer Meeting

We have resumed our weekly prayer meetings on Zoom with our head elder Leo Porras leading out for the next few weeks. We hope you can join us for about 30 minutes of reflection, fellowship, and prayer!

Mark Your Calendar

Our February online social event will be Name That Tune. We'll be playing on Feb. 27, at 6p, on Zoom. Since this is Valentine's month, there will be a love theme to the songs. As always, there will be some fun prizes to win!

In Need of A Room

Do you have a spare bedroom or studio that you are looking to rent out? One of our female members is looking for a place to stay. Please contact the church office if you have one or know of one. Thank you!

Online Meetings

Prayer Meeting - Wed. 6:30p (<u>bit.ly/2UkJf4D</u>) Sabbath School - Sat. 10a (<u>bit.ly/2UkJf4D</u>) Worship Service - Sat. 11a (<u>bit.ly/33xPhmX</u>)

Whenever you join one of our meetings, you will be asked for a password. Our Meeting ID: **669 704 2785** Our password is: **1844**

Tithe and Offerings

As we are not collecting tithe and offerings in-person for the next several Sabbaths, please remember your local church by giving online (bit.ly/39QVJrg), using the Adventist Giving app, or mailing your gifts - marking your intent for each gift clearly.

Important Yard Sale Update







Sandy Haun has some important updates regarding our yard sale efforts. Please keep a lookout for it in your email inbox. Also keep in mind that any donations you want to make to the yard sale should be cleared with her, due to limited space (random items have been showing up in the church lobby and parking lot).